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Askin, Tim

From: Evelyn Kurter <evkurter@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 12:48 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: 2009  s 19th St. 

 

 
HELLO, TIM: 
I am writing to let you know that we will not be taking the window (stained glass 
window), rather we will cover it in the inside. 
 
Sincerely, 
Evelyn Kurter    


